Recei ved: 1/18/2007

CENTRAL HUDSON GAS & ELECTRIC CORPORATION
284 SOUTH AVENUE
POUGHKEEPSIE, NEW YORK 12601

January 18, 2007

Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223

Re: 06-G-1487 Supplemental Filing: Gas Retail Access Program - Capacity Release

Dear Commissioners:

Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or the “Company”)
hereby submits the proposed tariff amendment listed below to become effective April
1, 2007.

P.S.C. No. 12 - Gas

lst Revised Leaf No. 125.1

The amendment listed above reflects a clarification to the Company’s December
7, 2006 filing in Case 06-G-1487. This clarification corrects an oversight in the
original filing to comply with the filing letter which states the Capacity
Assignment Adjustment shall be applicable to all firm transportation customers and
has been reviewed with DPS Staff.

The Company has complied with the requirements of §66((12) (b)) of the Public
Service Law as to newspaper publication, as included in the original filing, by
publishing notices of the proposed changes in the December 20 and 27, 2006 and
January 3 and 10, 2007 issues of the Catskill Daily Mail, Kingston Daily Freeman,
Times Herald Record and Poughkeepsie Journal.

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Stacy Powers at 845-
486-5815.

Yours very truly,

Michael L. Mosher
Vice President - Regulatory Affairs
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